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| am writing to express my support of 100% renewable electricity through the Utah Renewable
Communities Program (also known as CREP). This program has been over five years in the
making, in partnership with Rocky Mountain Power.

It is the most impactful program right now to not only provide Utahans with clean energy, but also
to help reduce air pollution, and counter the effects of climate change, which we are feeling right
now.

Utah has this great opportunity, which has been well-thought out, and wildly popular. It removes

the need for each individual to get their own solar panels, and instead makes renewable energy

affordable to all!

Please support this program and give Utahans a choice in what energy we want.

Thank you,

Linda Zeveloff
Ogden, Utah
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